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The Dick Lashbrook Corporation 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 4 

Box 321 

Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

January 21, 1980 

This is to verify your reception report of WVEL on Saturday, January 
12, 1980. 

Your program description was accurate with the exception of the 
commercial at 4:452 p.m. However, as you stated, there was some 
weakening of the signal about that time. Perhaps the commercial you 
logged was interference from another station, 

Thanks for the incredible report...and Happy "DXing". 

Kindest Regards, 
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Jo F. Neal 
Mager 
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CC: Files 

28 South Fourth St. Pekin, Illinois 61554 (309) 346 - 2134 


